
Charlotte Police 

Department 

Memo 
To: Mayor Armitage, City Council Members 

From: Chief Brentar 

Date: July 15th, 2020 

Re: Filling Vacant Police Officer Position 

On July13th, 2020 a position within the Police Department became open with the resignation of 
a probationary officer. Due to the hiring freeze instituted by Council on June 8th, 2020, I am 
requesting that you allow me to fill this open position.  

As you may recall during the recent budget discussions that Council voted to not eliminate a 
position within the Police Department in order to maintain the School Resource Officer position 
with Charlotte Public Schools for the 2020/2021 fiscal year budget. Since we have been 
budgeted for this position already, I am respectfully asking that you allow me to fill this position. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

        


